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June 27, 2024 

Mr. Curt Otaguro 
State of Hawaii 
Department of Transportation – Airport Division 
400 Rodgers Blvd., 7th Floor   
Honolulu, HI   96819 

SUBJECT: Docket No. A90-659 – Lanai Airport 

Dear Mr. Otaguro: 

Please be apprised that according to our records, the required annual report for 2023 
has not been filed with the Land Use Commission (“Commission”) for the above-
mentioned docket. The report is required to be filed with the Land Use Commission 
pursuant to the condition set forth in the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and 
Decision and Order issued August 26, 1991 (the “D&O”).  Annual reports are due prior 
to or on August 26th of each year. 

If the Department of Transportation (“DOT”) desires to cease filing annual reports per 
the D&O, DOT can file a motion to amend the conditions within the D&O or will need to 
file a motion stating it has satisfied all the conditions set forth in the D&O and would like 
to close this docket.  Either motion will need to be heard by the Commission. To 
facilitate this process, you can contact our office for assistance. 

Should you have any questions, please contact us, via email at 
dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov or by phone. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Orodenker 
Executive Officer 
Land Use Commission 
State of Hawaiʻi 
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